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Roberta Cropsey
376 Sanborn Rd.
Tilton, NH 03276

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am vehemently opposed to the Northern Pass as it has been designed in NH. Our state does not
benefit from the energy it provides, and the consequences for tourism, a mainstay for our economy, are
catastrophic. Everyone who lives here directly or indirectly benefits from the incredible natural beauty of
New Hampshire. Northern Pass is gross and unnecessary violation of our environment and viewscape,
and | hate to think of the consequences for the north country. Maybe if the lines were to go
underground as they do in Massachusetts and Vermont, and there were a direct energy benefit for NH, |
would rethink my position. But as designed, any potential tax revenue to our state from Northern Pass
would be more than offset by the loss of some of the most beautiful regions of our state - and the
tourism dollars they provide.

Sincerely,
Roberta Cropsey
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